
Water Transmission Mains 
Improvements & Repairs Program

Charlotte Water (CLTWater) has identified various improvements and repairs to water mains near you. 
To provide more reliable water service, construction work is happening in or around your neighborhood.

Contact Us:
If you are experiencing an unplanned water
outage, please call 311.
Please verify your contact information is correct
on your account, and/or sign up for future alerts
at https://www.charlottenc.gov/water/
Customer-Care/Alerts

For general inquiries:
Haley Cook | CLTWater Project Manager
704-303-1989
CLTW-WTMIR@charlottenc.gov

A new water line is currently being installed*
Peachtree Rd. from Oakdale Rd to Ferrell Ave.
State Utility Contractors on behalf of CLTWater
April 2024 - September 2024 **

What:
Where:
Who:
When:

*Your water service may have been recently impacted
by an emergency water line repair. Additional impacts
may occur during 2024 and 2025 for existing
infrastructure repairs.

**Additional sidewalk construction from the City of
Charlotte may begin following the completion of the
water project. 
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